
Courtesy visit from new JICA Volunteers 

( August 18th 2025） 
 

On August 18, 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy visit from new JICA’s Japan 

Overseas Cooperation Volunteers (JOCVs). 

The four (4) new JOCVs will base at various offices as follows;  

1. Karibib Junior Secondary School in Karibib (Mathematics Teacher)  

2. Namib Primary School in Swakopmund (Primary School Teacher) 

3. Paheye Primary School in Omauru (Primary School Teacher) 

4. Omaruru Circuit Office in Omaruru (Youth Activity Officer) 

Ambassador Asazuma briefed the volunteers on the education sector and living conditions 

in Namibia and offered words of encouragement for their activities in Namibia. 

 

    


